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Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

10th January 2024 
 
RE: Success Task 1 – Flash Cards 

 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and 2024 finds you well. I wrote to you last term to 
explain some of the strategies we will be using to support our Year 11 students as they approach their 
GCSEs this summer. Today students have had their first weekly Success Assembly to introduce a 
revision technique and have now been set a Success Task to put this into action. 
 
This week’s Success Assembly focused on how to use Flash Cards effectively. You can access a 
Parent/Carer-friendly recording of the assembly HERE.  
 
Details of the Success Task are outlined below; these have also been explained to all students and set 
on SatchelOne. I would like to request you support your son/daughter in completing this task.  
 
Instructions - Students should: 

1. Select a subject where there is most scope to improve from their November mocks. 
2. Select one or more topics from that subject which are in need of development. These are likely 

to be the questions where most marks were lost. 
3. Use the cards provided to make a set of flash cards to help learn key facts/model answers on 

these topics. 
4. Test their knowledge from the flash cards at least 3 times during this week.  

 
Students are expected to bring their flash cards in to form time by Monday 15th January. 
 
Should you have any queries you are always welcome to contact be. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 
Mr T Kennedy-Fowler 
Deputy Headteacher 
tkennedy-fowler@urmstongrammar.org.uk  
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